
Last Friday, a group of our brightest year 11
and 12 students had the opportunity to
attend the annual Rise Up Summits at the
Egyptian Museum of Civilization. The Rise
Up Summit is an annual event that
contains a series of motivational talks,
panels, and workshops aimed at
empowering and inspiring young people
to pursue their dreams and make a
positive impact on the world.
Our students were captivated as they
listened to talks from several successful
and influential speakers. Many students
commented that they found the sessions
deeply motivating and left feeling
energized to tackle their goals with
renewed passion and determination.
In addition to the speaker sessions, the
students also participated in interactive
workshops that allowed them to put
some of the lessons into practice.
By all accounts, the Rise Up Summits was
a resounding success for our students.
They returned to school feeling inspired,
with new ideas and the confidence to
make them happen. 
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EYFS Mother Day Picnic
Last week, BISM hosted a delightful
Mother’s Day Picnic at the Early Years
Foundation Stage garden, bringing
together parents and children for a day
filled with joy and connection. The event
provided a wonderful opportunity for
families to spend quality time together,
engaging in various fun activities that
fostered bonding and laughter. Our picnic
was a resounding success, reflecting BISM’s
commitment to being the school of choice
for staff, students, and parents. The
atmosphere was filled with warmth and
inclusivity, with everyone feeling secure,
valued, and accepted. It was heartwarming
to see families from diverse backgrounds
come together, celebrating the rich
tapestry of cultures that make up our
community. The smiles and laughter
shared during the picnic were a testament
to our inclusive culture, where everyone
feels welcomed and embraced. At BISM,
we work as a family to achieve academic,
emotional, and social excellence, always
keeping our students at the heart of all we
do. The Mother’s Day Picnic was a perfect
example of this ethos in action, reinforcing
our dedication to creating a nurturing and
supportive environment for all.



Primary Art Exhibition
We had the pleasure of hosting a charming
Primary Art Exhibition in the small hall,
which spanned two delightful days. The
exhibition showcased the incredible talent
of our primary students, drawing in parents
and students who eagerly came to admire
these wonderful pieces of art. The
exhibition featured a diverse array of
artworks, highlighting the inclusive cultural
influences and artistic styles our students
explored. Visitors enjoyed vibrant displays
of Indian, African, and Mayan art, alongside
works inspired by famous artists such as
Picasso, Paul Klee, Piet Mondrian, Van
Gogh, and Kandinsky. The exhibit also
included striking silhouette artwork,
captivating 2D and 3D creations, and
stunning black and white pieces. After
wandering through the hall and marvelling
at the amazing artwork, attendees had the
opportunity to capture memorable
moments at our fashion photo booths.  
Every single piece in the exhibition was
crafted by our talented students,
showcasing their hard work and artistic
skills. The event was a testament to the
vibrant and supportive community at BISM,
where student creativity is always
encouraged and celebrated.



EYFS Sports Day
EYFS Sports Day was filled with fun and
engaging activities. Parents enthusiastically
joined in, showcasing their sports talents
and inspiring their children to embrace
and overcome challenges. 
Gathering the EYFS  community inside the
field made students enjoy an inclusive
culture where everyone felt accepted. It
strengthened our community bonds, with
parents and children sharing and enjoying
various activities together in a supportive,
fun environment. 
The parents' race for each year group was a
highlight, bringing laughter and
excitement to all. This event reinforced our
belief that school is a second home,
strengthening the bond between parents
and our PE team. It was wonderful to see
such strong community spirit, with
everyone working together to create a
memorable and enjoyable day with
students the heart of all we do.

We're excited to invite BISM parents to
our delightful shows and celebrations this
June. Mark your calendars for these
special events: 

Year 5 Show on June 5th.
PS Graduation on June 6th.
FS2 Graduation on June 10th. 
Our Year 1-2 Celebration Assemblies
will take place on June 11th.
Year 3-4 Celebration Assemblies on
June 12th. 
Finally, don't miss the highlight of the
month, the Year 6 Production, on June
26th. 

These occasions showcase our students'
talents, hard work, and the milestones
they've achieved.
Look forward to celebrating these
wonderful moments with you. Your
presence makes these events even more
special. We can't wait to see you there.

End Of Year Celebrations
at BISM


